
March 4th, 
19 3 6

Dear Sirs,

In reply to your letter of the 27th February, 
I shall be glad to know if during the time when tiir 
Arthur Jtirrie acted as nominee for the trustees of the 
Robert Bruce Bursary or Scholarship Fund it was the 
practice to inform the rest of the trustees of such 
action as he authorized, and if so by what method 
this was done. I understand that it was not done 
through his office, but perhaps you had some system 
of notification.

Tours very truly,

The Royal Trust Company, 
P.O.Box 2580,
MONTREAL. 0ÜE.


